



THE APPARENT DISCONNECT BETWEEN THE POLITICAL CLIMATE AND THE MARKET

Why isn't the upheaval in Washington impacting investment performance?

Recently, we've had many conversations with clients who are concerned that the toxic political environment will negatively impact the economy and stock market. However, since the election, one thing is crystal clear, the market does not seem to care about the political mess. Indices are at near-record highs; and volatility is at historic lows.

What's going on here?

Our interpretation is that the market is being patient, waiting to see if the pro-growth policies of the new administration will materialize. Corporate earnings remain strong, consumer spending is high, and the stock market is really the only place to invest right now to get returns.

As we reflect on the current situation, we think back to one of our favorite quotes from legendary investor Sir John Templeton, "Bull markets are born on pessimism, grown on skepticism, mature on optimism, and die on euphoria." We don't see much evidence of euphoria right now and remain cautiously optimistic about the market.

The Fed demonstrates confidence

Just last week, the Fed raised interest rates 0.25% for the second time this year and announced plans to begin to reduce assets on its balance sheet it accumulated in recent years to bolster the economy.

These moves are expressions of confidence in the economy and reflect that both key elements of the Fed's dual mandate – maximizing employment and stabilizing prices – are in a good position. In fact, unemployment is at a 16-year low of 4.3%.

Call Seth or Brian anytime if you would like to discuss these topics or with other questions you have.





860 - 521 - 2100

Enjoy your Summer

As the calendar gets ready to flip from June into July, we look forward to family gatherings, rounds of golf, and fishing with friends. Whatever your passion, we hope you have a wonderful and relaxing summer.

Best wishes, Seth and Brian



Important Disclosure Information

Please remember that past performance may not be indicative of future results. Different types of investments involve varying degrees of risk, and there can be no assurance that the future performance of any specific investment, investment strategy, or product (including the investments and/or investment strategies recommended or undertaken by Fierston Financial Group, Inc. ("FFG"), or any non-investment related content, made reference to directly or indirectly in this newsletter will be profitable, equal any corresponding indicated historical performance level(s), be suitable for your portfolio or individual situation, or prove successful. Due to various factors, including changing market conditions and/or applicable laws, the content may no longer be reflective of current opinions or positions. Moreover, you should not assume that any discussion or information contained in this newsletter serves as the receipt of, or as a substitute for, personalized investment advice from FFG. Please remember to contact FFG, in writing, if there are any changes in your personal/financial situation or investment objectives for the purpose of reviewing/evaluating/revising our previous recommendations and/or services, or if you would like to impose, add, or to modify any reasonable restrictions to our investment advisory services. FFG is neither a law firm nor a certified public accounting firm and no portion of the newsletter content should be construed as legal or accounting advice. A copy of the FFG's current written disclosure Brochure discussing our advisory services and fees continues to remain available upon request or at www.fierston.com.